
McKinney Community Development Corporation 

Executive Committee Meeting 

May 13, 2020 

The McKinney Community Development Corporation Executive Committee met at 

7:45 a.m. on May 13, 2020, at the McKinney Performing Arts Center, 111 North 

Tennessee Street, McKinney, Texas.  

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer, Vice Chairman Rick 

Glew and Secretary Mary Barnes-Tilley 

City Council members present: Mayor George Fuller, Councilman Scott Elliott 

and Councilman Frederick Frazier. 

Staff present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible, McKinney City Manager Paul 

Grimes and MCDC Administrative and Marketing Coordinator Linda Jones. 

Discussion centered around the following: 

• MCDC strategic priorities for FY 2021 and their alignment with Council goals 

• MCDC’s budget for FY 2021 including sales tax estimations 

• Potential long term and short term MCDC projects including Parks projects  

• Potential COVID-19 recovery efforts involving County and MCDC funding 

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:05 a.m. 

       

Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 


